
Submitter: ARIEL Parker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voting by mail in Oregon has made us a state with some of the highest voter turnout. 

This bill is an obvious attack on our democratic freedoms in an attempt to lower our 

turnout numbers. This is a blatant attack on the working class who are unable to 

show up to the polls in person. Absolutely disgusting any Oregonian would introduce 

this. You cannot have a democratic system while dismantling systems that work for 

the working class and people with disabilities.  


